
NOTICE TO BID 

 

 

Notice is hereby given by the Village of Hoffman Estates that sealed bids will be received for the following 

improvement project: Village Green Improvements – Phase I.  

 

The proposed work will take place at the Village of Hoffman Estates Village Green located at 5510 Prairie 

Stone Parkway, Hoffman Estates, Illinois, 60192.  

 

Sealed proposals for the improvement described herein will be received at the Office of the Village Clerk 

of the Village of Hoffman Estates, Village Hall, 1900 Hassell Road, Illinois, 60169, until 10:00 a.m., August 

26, 2020. Sealed bids will be publicly opened at that time.  

 

There will be a mandatory pre-submittal meeting at the Village Green Site at 9:00 a.m., August 18, 2020, 

to discuss project scope, view site and conditions, and address questions.   

 

Plans and proposal forms are available for download from the Village of Hoffman Estates website at 

www.hoffmanestates.org/rfp beginning August 11, 2020. Plans are also available at the Village of Hoffman 

Estates, 1900 Hassell Road, Hoffman Estates, IL 60169. 

 

Bid security in the form of a bid bond or certified check in an amount equal to five percent (5%) of the base 

bid amount shall be submitted with the bid.  Should a bid bond be submitted, the bid bond shall be payable 

to the Village of Hoffman Estates. 

 

All bidders must comply with applicable Illinois Law requiring the payment of prevailing wages by all 

Contractors working on public works.  Bidder must comply with the Illinois Statutory requirements 

regarding labor, including Equal Employment Opportunity Laws. 

 

Questions can be directed to Ryan Johnson, Village of Hoffman Estates, (847) 781-2669. 

 

By order of the President and Board of Trustees of the Village of Hoffman Estates. 

 

 

 

     

Bev Romanoff 

Village Clerk 

 

Date of Publication in the Daily Herald:    _August 11, 2020 
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